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Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

Last Day of Term 
 

I would like to start this newsletter by addressing a few points raised by parent’s regards plans 

for the last day of the school year – Thursday 21st July. 
 

- This will be a NON-UNIFORM DAY for all children as a reward for their hard 

work and excellent behaviour across the entire year.  No donations expected for this. 

- Family members are invited to have a picnic lunch with their child between 12-1pm 

on the school field should they wish.  Those with family members not attending will 

continue to enjoy a picnic lunch with the rest of the children and adults in their class. 

- Should parents wish to take their children home at 1pm they are able to do so. 

- Any children wishing to stay until normal school home time (3-3:10pm) will take 

part in activities in the school hall, similar to what happens with our After School 

Club.  There is obviously no charge attached to this. 

- Any parents who need to use the After-School club facility between 3pm and 

5:45pm on this day, I have asked to let me know.  If you do indeed need to have this, 

then please do get in touch and I will ensure it is available for you. 

Classes for September 2022 
 

Children will be coming home today with a letter explaining the class that they are in next 

year and their class teacher.  All pupils will use the afternoon of Monday 18th July to spend 

time with their classroom staff in their new environment.   
 

PTA Summer Fayre 
 

On behalf of the school PTA, thank you to all those families who have donated bottles, 

chocolates and cakes towards this afternoon’s Summer Fayre.  A reminder that the Summer 

Fayre starts straight after school with the raffle being drawn at 4-4:15pm.   We look forward 

to seeing many of you there and helping to raise funds to be spent on the pupils of Eythorne 

Elvington School. 
 

End-of-Year Reports 
 

Reports are coming home to parents on Wednesday 13th June.  If you need to speak with your 

child’s class teacher about the report, you can either catch them at school or contact the school 

office to arrange a meeting time before the end of the school year. 

 

 

 

 

School Year 2021/2022 

 
 

Term 6 

 

7th June – 21st July 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Summer Fayre – 8th July 

Atlantis Seaside Visit – 6th July 

Football tournament – 8th July 

Year 6 Swimming – 12th July 

Year 6 Production – 19th July @6pm 

Sports Day – 12th July 9am – 10:30am 

End of Year Reports Home – 13th July 

Year 6 Swimming – 19th July 

Year 6 Year end party – 19th July 
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Football Fixtures 

 

 

Sibertswold Primary 

Tournament – 8th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

 

Sports Day 
 

This coming Tuesday (12th July), is Sports Day.  Family members wishing to attend will be asked to 

wait on the Key Stage Two playground ready to be let down to the sports field at 9am.  The session 

will finish at 10:30am when children will return back to class.  Please ensure that ALL children are 

wearing SCHOOL PE KIT.  Please ensure that all children also bring a cap and water bottle as the 

forecast is for it to be a warm day. 
 

Year 6 Plans 
 

All parents should have received a letter this week about their plans for the end of year.  We have 

their productions on Tuesday 19th July – first to the school in the morning and then again at 6pm to 

family members.  Children will stay in school between 3-6pm and will then remain at school to take 

part in the Leavers Party between 7-9pm which has been organised by the School PTA. At 11am on 

the last day of term, we will hold a Leavers Assembly which family members are also invited to 

attend. 
 

School Uniform 
 

Should you need to order your child’s school uniform for the next academic year, please do so via 

our uniform providers website https://logothatpolo.co.uk/store/eecp/  We have since added some 

book bags, rucksacks and caps to the list of products available. 
 

Woodpecker Court Summer Programme 
 

Dominic Meehan held an assembly with the school earlier in the week, explaining all about this 

year’s Summer Programmer at Woodpecker Court. Following the assembly, a letter about booking 

spaces went out to all parents.  If you did not receive this and wish to have another copy, please 

contact the school office. 
 

Football Tournament 
 

Good luck to our football team who take part in a tournament this afternoon at Sibertswold. 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
Discovery 

Shanese – for being a sensible and enthusiastic learner this week. 

Olivia-Rose – for demonstrating a ‘can-do’ attitude towards her learning. 

 

Atlantis 

Mikaela – for becoming more independent. 

 

Voyager 

Ezame - for giving 100% effort in French. 

Daniel - for giving 100% effort in French. 

 

Columbia 

Leon – for accurate work in maths during assessment week. 

Harley – success in his tests this week. 

 

Challenger 

Magdalena – for her amazing efforts in her maths and reading this week. 

Amelia – for her perseverance with her reading this week and her all round positive attitude. 

 

Endeavour 

Emily – working collaboratively as a group when making blood samples in science. 

Imogen – working collaboratively as a group when making blood samples in science. 

Tria – working collaboratively as a group when making blood samples in science. 
 

 

Neil Garvey 
Headteacher 

 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre – 8th July 
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